BISHOP CREEK WATER ASSOCIATION
DITCH OUTAGE
March 18 to Approximately March 24, 2018
The Bishop Creek Water Association is currently conducting a 3 phase Diversion Structure Rehabilitation Project.  The first phase is currently underway, and includes the replacement of deteriorated diversions structures and the securing of other structures on the Feeder Ditch on the west boundary of the west Bishop housing area.  The replacement structures have been constructed and are scheduled to be installed during the week of March 18th.  It is expected that the work will take approximately one week and residents will see ditch water on their property turned off for all or part of the week. The streets including and between Highland Dr and Sierra Vista Way, and downstream will be effected.
  If you have any questions regarding the project please contact one of the Board Members or the BCWA Watermaster (phone numbers are on the Associations Bishopcreekwater.org website).
Thank you for your patience. Completion of this project will result in a much more manageable and reliable ditch system.  
